From: Bill Hayes <mendoswamp@yahoo.com >
To: "bos@mendocinocounty.org” <bos@mendocinocounty.org>
Date:  6/11/2018 7:29 AM

Subject: Public comment for Tuesday cannabis meeting

Good day Board of Supervisors,

I have a cultivation permit subject to the county's current sunset provision. My property, on Comptche Ukiah Rd, is an unconforming parcel
surrounded by much larger parcels. I have heard that the Board is considering overlays to exempt some properties from the sunset provision and
would like my parcel at 40650 Comptche Ukiah, Mendocino considered for such and exemption.

I have other cannabis operations near me and would like to adhere to the same rules as my neighbors.

Sincerely

William Hayes
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